
 
 

 
Owen D. Young Central School District 

Board of Education Meeting 
September 10, 2012 
 Room 122  -  7 p.m. 

 
 

The mission of the Owen D. Young Central School is to provide an excellent educational 
environment in which all students can achieve success and become contributing citizens. 

 

AGENDA 

I. Call to Order, Pledge of Allegiance 
 
II. Board Procedures 

A. Approval of Meeting Agenda 
 

B. Approval of Consent Agenda 
a. Approval of Meeting Minutes of August 27, 2012 
b. Approval of Meeting Minutes of September 4, 2012 

 
III. District Presentation 

Mr. Fahey and Mr. Busch will review the Discipline Code/Dignity for all  
Students Act (Discussion/Community Input). 

 
IV. Public Participation 

The items listed on the Agenda titled Public Participation are the time when 
the Board President will recognize a district resident that wishes to  
make a brief statement or express a viewpoint.  Persons wanting to be  
part of a more thorough discussion of a topic may do so by giving advance  
written notice through the Office of the Superintendent to be placed on the 
Agenda. 
 

V. President’s Report 
a. Orange L. and Elsie Failing VanHorne Scholarship Fund Update 
b. Open Board Seat Discussion 
 

VI. Superintendent’s Report 
a. Opening of School 
b. Current Enrollment Figures 
c. Consultant Dates 
d. House Repairs Update 
e. Alumni Banquet 
f. Back to the Future Dance 
g. Open House/Sports Booster Dinner 

 
VII. Action Items 

a. Upon the recommendation of the Interim Superintendent Nicholas Fazio, 
the Board of Education hereby appoints Mr. Patrick Doody as Bus 
Monitor effective September 11, 2012, at a salary of $10.00 per hour.  This 
is a part-time position with no benefits. 

b. Accept the donation of $1750.00 from the Van Hornesville Community 
Corporation designated for use in the summer program. 

 



 
 
 
 
 

VIII. Discussion Time 
 

IX. Public Participation 
 

X. Board Comments 
 

XI. Adjourn 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please be advised that our Board of Education Meetings are video taped  
and are available for viewing on the District’s web page. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


